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From: "Wes & Gwen Kinney" <krhfarm@uninets.net>
To: <wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 10/1/2009 1:58:48 PM
Subject: 11 Carleton Street residential doors

As per your request this morning. 
  _____  

THE VENETIANS

WES, GWEN, LEE, & MARYANNE KINNEY

39 Maple Lane

Knox, Maine 04986

(207) 568-3683

krhfarm@uninets.net

 

October 1, 2009

 

Ben Wallace

Portland Fire Department

Portland, ME 

 

Dear Mr. Wallace,

 

As per our discussion this morning concerning 11 Carleton Street, Portland,
Maine, I will change at least 2 doors per year to acceptable fire doors
until all residential apartment exit doors into common areas in the building
have been changed.

 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

 

Sincerely,
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Lee Kinney


